
Maddi	Fleming	is	a	student	who	was	very	inspired	by	opportunities	for	international	
development	she	experienced	in	the	appropriate	technology	classes.	She	attended	both	classes	
in	2015-2016	and	was	the	lead	student	on	the	month-long	trip	to	Uganda	with	AidAfrica.	She	
presented	to	the	appropriate	technology	class	Fall	2016	about	her	experience.	I	include	an	
Email	from	our	discussions:	
	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	



	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	 	



	
	
	
	
	
	

	


